
Our Peñasco PreK program is open to students who will turn 4 years old by September 1st

at 12:01am. We have a total of 15 slots. Once the 15 slots are filled, additional children will

be placed on a waiting list. If one of the students does not show up we will offer it to the

next student. This is based on the date of your child's registration form (first come

basis). We highly recommend and encourage (if you have a child who is 4 by September 1st)

to register them as soon as possible.

I want to take this opportunity to THANK those who have already registered your child.

Please stop by our Elementary office and we can get you the registration form. Please

remember we will need your child immunization record and we will need to see a copy of

your child’s birth certificate, and emergency contacts.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at 575-587-2502 ex 2001


